
Atherstone Nursery School – Learning Focus Share 2 

Every fortnight we will share with you some information into what the key learning focuses and experiences 

have been.  

If you would like to share any home learning, certificates received from clubs or any wow moments please 

do email or bring them in. Email them to admin1000@welearn365.com. 

Wow! What a busy couple of weeks we have had in Caterpillar Nursery. 

We have been exploring Autumn and collaging with leaves and natural materials.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We talked about Diwali and the celebrations that some families have. The children explored the special 

clothes, shoes, lights and enjoyed tasting the Indian snacks.  
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The children enjoyed the sensory experience of carving pumpkins and painting firework displays on the 

easel.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been exploring sensory materials – getting to know how materials feel and smell. Using our fine 

motor skills to feel the materials – using tools to make marks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We ended the week by making poppies to wear in remembrance the soldiers who helped us many years 

ago. The children were shown images of poppy's and then collaged their own interpretation of a poppy to 

wear on their coats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


